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It has been a great second week. This week we learned about and 
practiced several skills: using scissors, dry erase markers, glue sticks 
and glue bottles. While using these materials, we made a few 
beautiful creations that we can’t wait for you to see. 

We also introduced the water table, the light table, small Legos, the 
doll houses and other small buildings. Each day, we continue to add 
new items for the students to enjoy. We had fun with many sensory 
activities including kinetic sand, moon sand, rice, putty and 
slime…that was a fun and messy day. Friday, we made play dough 
and that was really special. 

We read several great books including Wimberley Worried, Charlie 
Anderson, The Kissing Hand, Elmer and A World of Families to name a 
few. We learned and recited Little Miss Muffet and Mary Had a Little 
Lamb. We also had fun with games, dancing and finger plays. We call 
these Mighty Minutes.  

In Rebound and Recovery, our resiliency curriculum, we continue to 
talk about emotions and how our thoughts, emotions and actions are 
all connected. Our character trait for this month is kindness. It’s 
been a great week of learning. 

                                                       
Have a great weekend! 

 

 

Menu: 

M: Turkey cheese sandwich, corn, fruit 
and milk 

T: chicken pot pie, California vegetable 
blend, fruit and milk 

W: hotdog, baked beans, fruit and milk 

TH: fried chicken, collard greens, fruit and 
milk 

F: waffles, sausage, hashbrowns, fruit, 
milk 

Important Dates: 

8/29 Pre-K Open House 6:00 

9/2 Labor Day Holiday 

10/3 Fall Holiday 

10/21 Teacher Planning Day 



   

Waiting for a turn to add ingredients and stir. Our fiends have great 
self-control. 

 

Playing with our school made play dough. 

During our small group lessons, we made play-dough and learned 
about measuring ingredients, less and more and waiting our turn. 
Everyone did an amazing job! 


